
From: Serizawa, Linda 
Sent: 12/11/2013 2:38:17 PM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd) 
Cc: Sabino, Pearlie Z. (pearlie.sabino@cpuc.ca.gov); Skinner, Nathaniel 

(nathaniel.skinner@cpuc.ca.gov); Pocta, Robert M. (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Serizawa, Linda (linda.serizawa@cpuc.ca.gov); Doll, Laura 
(/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Redacted 

Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: CPUC Risk Unit's Report 

Thanks, Shilpa and[j Redacte 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Dec 10, 2013, at 5:14 PM, "Ramaiya, Shilpa R" <SRRd@,pge.com> wrote: 

Linda, Mark, Nat, Pearlie, 

Thanks for taking the time to meet with us today to discuss PG&E's GT&S 
filing. Here is the link to the CPUC Risk Unit's report as one follow-up to our 
discussion: 

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/NR/rdonlyres/381B6603-37A4-48 
D4A56928F6CC/0/RiskAssessmentMarch2012ReportFINAL.pdf 

Shilpa 

Shilpa Ramaiya 

PG&E Regulatory Affairs 

shilpa.ramaiva@pge.com 

SB GT&S 0256725 
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415-973-3186 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


